UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1l

February 9, 1982

Ralph Robson, Inspector
Occupational Environment Branch
Ministry of Labour

4946 Canada Way

Burnaby, B.C. V5G 4J6

Dear Mr. Robson:

We have been receiving complaints about the Tighting in certain areas
of the Main Library at UBC. Can you please inspect the following areas and
advise if they meet the lighting requirements under the Factories Act,
Occupational Environment Regulations -

- Reserve Book area, third level

- Circulation Division, rear of department as well as area
where books are sorted for shelving, 3rd level

- Government Publications Division, 6th level

Some of these areas also have no windows and/or poor circulation of
air.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organizer
AUCE Local 1

#202—6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1W5
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